
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 12/17/2013 8:29:11 AM 
To: michele.Kito@cpuc.ca.gov (michele.Kito@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: LCD Workshop 

Michele, 

Your proposal to keep the phase 2 hearings as scheduled on Jan 21-22 and then conduct the LCD workshop in the 
afternoon of the 22nd sounds great. That will give the parties an incentive to conduct the hearings efficiently! 

Thanks, 

Erik 

SB GT&S 0443049 
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